
As we wrap up the school year, I want to extend
a heartfelt thank you to everyone – our
wonderful children, supportive parents,
dedicated staff, incredible PTA volunteers, and
most importantly, our amazing PTA
Committee.

Thank you for getting involved, attending our
events, and supporting our activities
throughout the year. You’ve all made a real
difference, and we are absolutely thrilled to
share that together we have raised c£7.356
profit this school year!

As our current committee’s tenure comes to an
end, a new committee will be elected in early
September. Please continue to support them
just as you have supported us – your
involvement truly makes all the difference.

Have a fantastic summer break and a well-
deserved rest.

Vicky xx
Farnborough PTA Chair
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A BIG THANK YOU!

If you're interested in joining the
PTA In any capactity or have any
suggestions for an upcoming event
then please email:
farnboroughpta@gmail.com

Contact Us
With your help we have
funded.....

Gladiator
Visit

Sports
 Flag

Fundraising profit for this
academic year...

 TOTAL 
RAISED
c£7,356

Preloved
uniform

£494

Summer
Fair

£2,800

Christmas
Market
£1,674

Break the
Rules Day

£286Disco
£249

Easy
Fundraising

£447
Corporate

Match
Funding

£250

Easter Egg
Tombola

£189

Annual General Meeting
Friday 12  Sept - Straight after

school approx start time 3:20pm 
th

ALL WELCOME

Table
Tennis
Tables

Sports
Markings

New
Sports

Kit

Clothes
recycling

£38

Bingo
£518

Valentines
£122


